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Comments: We are opposed to this project.

1. It will add even more traffic on North 14. During summer months, North 14 is already heavily trafficked.
Locals will not ride the expensive tram up the mountain when they can drive.

2. The sounds of the coaster and especailly those individuals screaming from it will carry well into the wilderness
despite claims it has the same noise level as the ski lifts.

3. Additional equipment increases the ever-present risk of fire danger - both during the initial construction of the
coaster and its ongoing use. Having brakes that do no spark doesn't provide a lot of comfort in an area with
severe drought; and

4. The project doesn't provide sufficient employment to offset the negatives.



